
The IPO London office has moved

Intellectual Property Office
3rd Floor
10 Victoria Street
London

Our services will be unaffected by this move. The new office is a short walk
from Abbey Orchard Street and is opposite the Department for Business. The
nearest tube stations are St James’s Park or Westminster.

Published 18 November 2019

http://www.government-world.com/the-ipo-london-office-has-moved-2/

